
The Department of General Services (DGS), in partnership with the 
Department of Human Services (DHS)

is building a Short-term Family Housing program at 5505 5th Street, NW, as part of the District’s all 8 Ward 
strategy to close DC General Family Shelter. Construction on this smaller, service-enriched program will begin 

this summer and the program will begin serving families experiencing homelessness at the end of 2018. 
 

Please join DGS for a meeting with immediate neighbors to discuss the 
upcoming construction and potential impacts on your community.

 

Wednesday, June 7, 2017 • 7pm – 8:30pm 
5200 2nd street NW • Washington Latin Public Charter School 

(Cars should park in the school lot) 

This meeting is for immediate neighbors and will focus on building construction only. 

Please RSVP at: jenna.cevasco@dc.gov


